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RE: DA2023/0976 - 2 0  - 2 2  Macpherson Street WARRIEWOOD NSW 2102 

We do not need more homes in warriewood. Our infrastructure cannot cope with any more 
houses without upgrades to roads, parking and most importantly, more schools! 

Warriewood housing is out o f  control and no one is doing anything about the fact the roads 
and schools can't cope. If flower power was to be redeveloped into anything, it should be a 
primary school, given that Narrabeen north is already 700 kids over its zoning numbers. 

I oppose this development. 
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